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Dear Sir

Five yrs ago, me and my husband  purchased two taxi licences. We mortgaged our two
 houses to finance the purchase of these taxi licences. We invested the money with a hope
 of  guanted income Illegal taxis services like Uber are circumnavigating the Queensland
 taxi industry at the rapid rate and to the detriment of our society.
Our livelihood is at the stake and so is the investment. Our annual gross turn over has
 decreased by one quarter as compared to last yrs. At the moment it is ve1y hard to make the
 money for the license, mortgage and my children's education. It is becoming difficult to find
 drivers also.  The taxi industry is the safest service to the public and the driver and it provides
 large revenue for the government.  
These illegal apps are doing the opposite. I fully support the bill and it should be passed through
 as soon as possible. It would be greatly appreciated if you can stop these illegal taxis.
 

Regards

Ranjit Dhillon

-- 
Ranjit
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